Graham Holmes

From: Nigel Bennett

Sent: 12 December 2019 20:34

To: LDF

Cc: Amir Aramfar

Subject: FW: Land South of New Road, Guilden Morden:- Call for Sites

Dear Planning Policy
As requested, please see below an email from the land owner, Stephen Bryant, which authorises our submission.

Please could you confirm receipt and that our submission can now be made valid.
Many thanks

Kind Regards

Nigel Bennett, Director

magenta

lanning

www.magentaplanning.com

Magenta Planning Ltd
Company No. 06772118
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The information in this e-mail is confidential and is intended for the individual or entity named above. Access, copying or re-use of information in this email is unauthorised. If you are not the intended recipient
please contact the sender. Although we have taken steps to ensure that this e-mail and attachments are free from any virus,please make sure in keeping with good computer practice that your system is protected
to avoid the risk of introducing a virus through this communication.

From: Stephen Bryant

Date: 12 December 2019 at 14:58:24 GMT

To: Mark Wellings

Subject: Re: Sustainability Statement working draft.docx

As freehold owner of the subject land at Guilden Morden | confirm that | have given Magenta
planning Ltd my consent for their recent call for sites submission.
Special regards Stephen Bryant





